
ADDITIONAL STATEMENT OF NATIONAL EMERGENCY NUMBER 
ASSOCIATION (NENA) AND ASSOCIATION OF PUBLIC-SAFETY 

COMMUNICATIONS OFFICIALS-INTERNATIONAL (APCO) 
 

November 7, 2005 
 
 

We wish to make clear our position released earlier today.  
We continue to strongly support the FCC’s VoIP E9-1-1 
Order and the need for the FCC to maintain its authority to 
enforce the rules adopted therein, including the November 
28 compliance deadlines.  In particular, we do not believe 
that a waiver of current FCC rules should be granted to 
permit a VoIP provider to sign up new customers or offer 
new service in areas where it cannot meet current FCC 
requirements. 
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